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2022 JCNA Liaison Report 

 

Another COVID year has passed and still communications with JLR’s Vin Iandimarino 
are still working very well.  Again, there still isn’t much to report but there are a couple 
of things that I’ll mention that did come up in 2021. 

On January 4, 2021, JLR’s Private offer had included all JCNA members.  I contacted JLR 
on January 31, 2022, to see if the offer was still in place. Vin informed me that the offer 
is not in effect at this time. There are so little cars at the moment due to chip shortages, 
that all those programs are on hold.  

On April 7, 2021, I contacted Vin to check on the possibility of JLR support for JCNA. 
According to Vin he contacted Stuart Schorr who stated that there is no budget allowed 
for any sort of support at this time.  

On April 26, 2021, Mark Mayuga emailed me asking if there would be any problem with 
JLR if the 2021 IJF reached out to another dealer if the area dealer wasn’t interested in 
supporting the event. Vin replied the dealerships are separately owned franchises and 
not owned by JLR NA. So JLR would not have any involvement. If one dealer is not 
interested, and another is, there should be no issue.  

 

Respectfully submitted February 1, 2022 

Barbara Grayson 


